
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 The Village of Evendale Council will conduct a public hearing beginning at 7:00 pm on 

Tuesday, November 12, 2019, in the Council Chambers at Evendale Village Municipal Building, 

10500 Reading Road.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to consider the following items: 

 

1. Text amendment to the Innovation District PUD related to office use structure heights  in 

AeroHub North 

2. Proposed rezoning of 38 +/- acres of Village-owned land identified as parcels 611-0040-

0074 (Glendale-Milford Rd./Oak Rd.); 611-0040-0007 and 611-0040-008 (1400 Glendale 

Milford Rd.) and parcel 611-0050-0006 (1500 Glendale-Milford Rd.) from Industrial 

Flex/Public Facilities/Mixed Use PUD to Innovation District PUD. 

 

Copies of all documents related to the public hearing are on file in the Evendale Building 

Department.  They may be inspected during normal business hours.  The public is invited to 

attend and comment at the public hearing. 

 

         

 

         

        Barb Rohs 

        Village of Evendale 

 

 

 


